
May 7, 2012 
 
 
Mark Foster 
Attorney at Law 
Midwestern Telecommunications, Inc. 
707 West Tenth Street 
Austin, TX  78701 
 
 

Re: Midwestern Telecommunications, Inc. 
UT-111045 
 
 

Dear Mr. Foster: 
 
On June 9, 2011, Midwestern Telecommunications, Inc. filed with the commission, in Docket 
UT-111045, a Petition for limited designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier. 
 
On May 1, 2012, the commission received from Midwestern Telecommunications, Inc. a letter 
requesting withdrawal of this petition.  The commission finds in the public interest to permit the 
withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to the company's right to refile the petition, 
and closes the above-captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Secretary 


